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As you are aware the children will be performing their Christmas performance of Starlight on Tuesday evening.  They will leave school as usual at 3.15 on Tuesday but I would be most grateful if they could return to school at 4.30 in order that they may change into their outfits.
Many thanks
Leisha Champion

